
 

Date: December 27th, 2023     

To,                           
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited    
25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower,   
Dalal Street, Fort,      
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Sub: Intimation for Closure of Trading Window 

BSE Code: 531638 
 

Dear Sir, 

This is to inform you that pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations and the code of the 

conduct of the company to regulate, monitor and report trading by Directors, Key Managerial Personnel, 

promoters, Designated Employees, immediate relatives of respective persons aforementioned and material 

subsidiaries of the company, the ”Trading Window” for dealing in equity shares of the Company shall remain 

closed from Monday, January 01st, 2024 till 48 hours after the declaration of the financial results for the 

quarter ended December 31st, 2023. 

Please note that the date of Board Meeting to be held for the approval of the unaudited financial results for the 

quarter and nine months ending on December 31st, 2023 shall be communicated in due course of time. 

The aforesaid information is being informed to the Directors, Key Managerial Personnel, promoters, 

Designated Employees and immediate relatives of respective persons aforementioned and material 

subsidiaries of the company in accordance with the Code of Conduct. 

We request you to kindly take the above information on your record. 

Yours faithfully,  
 
For, Suraj Limited 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
Maunish S. Gandhi 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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